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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 11:24 AM
To: Jimmy McPhetridge; dawn@sciarrinolaw.com
Cc: mannyaram@yahoo.com
Subject: 0000190933 - Mexican Objection

Good morning, 
  
We received a reply from the Mexican government regarding application 0000190933 (KYUM-LD).  They objected to the 
application since it causes interference to XHMEE-TDT in Mexicali. 
 
You have 30 days to amend the application and resolve the issue or it will be dismissed. 
 
Let me know if you have questions. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 
Associate Chief, Video Division 
Federal Communications Commission 


